FOURTH REGULAR MEETING OF MIAMI FOLK DANCE COUNCIL

Place: Solomon Pavilion '
Attending: Joanne Dombrowski, Louise Van Vliet, Sam Ballinger, Dick Clair
and Gitta Reck.

The meeting was called to order and minutes of the last meeting were read and
approved. The treasurer reported a balance of $2,477.34. $455.50 of that
balance were reservations for the workshop. 28 "Outside" people and 5 members
have paid for their reservations up to now. A check was mailed to Burkhart
Center. - A check to cover floor repair of pavilion will go out at the end of
October; this check will take care of three monthly installments.

WORKSHOP

The fee for the teachers will be $300.00 a piece plus airfare, which is an
estimated cost of about $1,500.00 for teachers. The estimated cost for the
whole weekend is about $2,500.00.

Dick Crum will be teaching in the morning and afternoon, Jane Farwell in the
evening.

We do not know at this point if the teachers will bring the dance instructions
with them, or if they will mail them to us. The covers for the Syllabus are
done.

There will be two people from the club at each table as hosts or hostessses.
These people will be responsible to bring flatware, knife and breadboard
for their table.Saturday dinner will be at 6:00, dinner on Sunday will be
at 1:00. Snacks will be served Saturday afternoon and night.

A suggestion was made to send notes to people who attended our Open House
and invite them to the workshop. - There will be request dancing on Sunday
from 12:00 to 1:00. - Louise reported that people are signed up for food
service and that everything is pretty much in control.

The Miami Valley Dance Council will present our club with a Plaque. Grace
Wolff will receive the Plaque in behalf of the club at the Sunday Dinner.
Grace is organizing a programm for Sunday after dinner with Peggy Booher's
help.

Sam & Ann will go to Burkhart Center and check on the tables and chairs.

Meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

%Ap Racl.





